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british society for rheumatology guideline oxford academic Apr 25 2024

gca or temporal arteritis is a large vessel vasculitis affecting older people without high dose glucocorticoid treatment gca can lead to
occlusion of cranial blood vessels which may result in blindness or stroke most occurrences of blindness or stroke happen either before
treatment or during the first week of treatment gca is

british society for rheumatology guideline oxford academic Mar 24 2024

british society for rheumatology guideline on diagnosis and treatment of giant cell arteritis rheumatology oxford academic journal article
editor s choice british society for rheumatology guideline on diagnosis and treatment of giant cell arteritis sarah l mackie christian
dejaco simone appenzeller dario camellino

british society for rheumatology guideline on diagnosis and Feb 23 2024

british society for rheumatology guideline on diagnosis and treatment of giant cell arteritis rheumatology oxford 2020 mar 1 59 3 e1 e23 doi
10 1093 rheumatology kez672

diagnosis of giant cell arteritis pubmed Jan 22 2024

keywords computed tomography diagnosis giant cell arteritis imaging magnetic resonance positron emission tomography temporal artery biopsy
ultrasound the author s 2020 published by oxford university press on behalf of the british society for rheumatology

the use of ultrasound to assess giant cell arteritis review Dec 21 2023

abstract colour duplex sonography cds of temporal arteries and large vessels is an emerging diagnostic tool for gca cds can detect wall
oedema known as a halo throughout the length of the vessel and shows higher sensitivity compared with biopsy specificity reaches 100 in case
of bilateral halos

scienced by blinding ultrasound for giant cell arteritis Nov 20 2023

a study published in the lancet rheumatology by stavros chrysidis and colleagues reports the first blinded re evaluation of the diagnostic
accuracy of ultrasound for giant cell arteritis this time using modern ultrasound machines and more extensive sonographer training 106
patients mean age 72 7 years sd 7 9 63 59 women and 43 41 men

takayasu arteritis advances in diagnosis and management Oct 19 2023

takayasu aortoarteritis is a rare idiopathic chronic inflammatory disease characterized by granulomatous panarteritis of the aorta and its
major branches typically presenting before the age

treatment patterns disease burden and outcomes in patients Sep 18 2023

abstract introduction because of the chronic nature of giant cell arteritis gca and or polymyalgia rheumatica pmr patients may require
continued glucocorticoid treatment to achieve treatment targets or prevent disease relapse resulting in high cumulative doses
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giant cell arteritis gca and polymyalgia rheumatica pmr Aug 17 2023

polymyalgia rheumatica pmr an inflammatory condition affecting the muscles and joints of the pelvic and shoulder girdles epidemiology of gca
and pmr 29 per 100 000 in europe 50 of gca have pmr 15 of pmr have cga increases with age very rare in under 50s with mean age of onset at
70 years women men 3 1 caucasian afro caribbean

the spectrum of giant cell arteritis and polymyalgia pubmed Jul 16 2023

the spectrum of giant cell arteritis and polymyalgia rheumatica revisiting the concept of the disease rheumatology oxford 2017 apr 1 56 4
506 515 doi 10 1093 rheumatology kew273

rheumatology oxford academic Jun 15 2023

may 2024 editor s choice diffusion weighted magnetic resonance imaging for the diagnosis of giant cell arteritis a comparison with t1
weighted black blood imaging luca seitz and others objectives to investigate the diagnostic performance of diffusion weighted imaging dwi of
the superficial cranial arteries in the diagnosis of gca

giant cell arteritis rheumatology advisor May 14 2023

the american college of rheumatology developed classification criteria for giant cell arteritis in 1990 which are listed below 5 with a
sensitivity of 93 5 and a specificity of 91 2 the presence of 3 or more of the 5 criteria is regarded as sufficient to make a clinical
diagnosis of giant cell arteritis 5

about rheumatology oxford academic Apr 13 2023

rheumatology strives to support global research and discovery by publishing the highest quality scientific papers covering the full breadth
of rheumatology from hypothesis generating basic results to translational and clinical research as well as adult adolescent and paediatric
conditions

pan american league of associations for rheumatology Mar 12 2023

pan american league of associations for rheumatology guidelines for the treatment of giant cell arteritis the lancet rheumatology review
volume 4 issue 12 e864 e872 december 2022 download full issue pan american league of associations for rheumatology guidelines for the
treatment of giant cell arteritis marina scolnik md

long term efficacy and safety of tocilizumab in refractory Feb 11 2023

pmid 31951279 long term efficacy and safety of tocilizumab in refractory takayasu arteritis final results of the randomized controlled phase
3 takt study

ethnic disparities in giant cell arteritis a clinical Jan 10 2023

article danna2024ethnicdi title ethnic disparities in giant cell arteritis a clinical comparison among caucasian and hispanic patients in
the inland empire of southern california author kathleena d anna and mehrnaz hojjati and lorena salto and noha s daher journal journal of
clinical rheumatology practical reports on rheumatic
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ultrasound in the diagnosis and management of giant cell Dec 09 2022

abstract us has become an important diagnostic tool for musculoskeletal diseases because of its wide availability in rheumatology practice
us has also been applied in other rheumatic diseases such as gca in acute gca us displays a non compressible hypoechoic most commonly
concentric arterial wall thickening
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